
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 24, 2022) – Port Authority is excited to announce the return of two 

bus routes to downtown Pittsburgh effective with the agency’s quarterly service changes on April 24. 

The P2-East Busway Short, which has been terminating at Penn Station on the East Busway since June, 

will resume serving stops in downtown Pittsburgh. 

Additionally, the 69-Trafford, which has been operating between Trafford and Wilkinsburg, will once 

again resume service to downtown Pittsburgh via Wilkinsburg, Point Breeze, Squirrel Hill, Oakland, and 

Uptown. Frequency on the 67-Monroeville, which follows the same route, will be reduced. 

Also beginning on April 24, weekend 2-Mount Royal service will mirror its weekday service via East Ohio 

Street in the North Side. 

To accommodate additional commuters to Pittsburgh International Airport during ongoing airport 

construction, a new variant of the 28X-Airport Flyer, the 28X-Airport Flyer Direct, will provide one 

outbound trip to the airport in the morning and one inbound trip from the airport in the afternoon. The 

28X-Airport Flyer Direct will bypass Robinson Town Centre. 

Riders are reminded to check their schedules, as some trip times have been modified. 

For a complete list of changes, visit www.PortAuthority.org/ServiceUpdates. 

Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service at 412-442-2000, on Twitter 

@PghTransitCare or on live chat at www.PortAuthority.org. 
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